
         

    

 

 

 

Infrastructure and Environment
	

From: Irene Jones <irenejones@sympatico.ca> 
Sent: December 23, 2020 3:47 PM 
To: Infrastructure and Environment; Councillor Grimes; Councillor Holyday; Councillor 

McKelvie 
Subject: E19.9 ACTION Ward: 2, 3 Completion of the Six Points Interchange 

Reconfiguration - Traffic Regulation Amendments 

Categories: Communication 

Dear Mr. Green and Councillor McKelvie and Members of Committee: 


I am writing respecting Item 19.9 of the Infrastructure and Environment Committee regarding the Completion 

of the Six Points Interchange Reconfiguration. 


Recommendation 21 is as follows: 


21. City Council rescind the existing northbound left-turn prohibition on Beamish Avenue at Bloor 
Street West. 

Considering that this Road will be subject to a very large redevelopment proposal coming to Council sometime 

in 2021 I would ask that this item be deferred and considered along with the proposed application. 


Also I thought it was actually Beamish Drive and not Avenue. 


Thank you for your consideration. 


Irene Jones 


16 Acorn Avenue 


Toronto, Ont 


M9B 3P8 


416 259 6777 
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